
Waste Management Community Liasion 
Community & W12A PLC

Comments on the Draft Proposed Terms of Reference for the 
Environmental Assessment of the Proposed W12A Landfill 
Expansion

Comments

The Waste Management Community Liaison Community supports the landfill 
expansion, but does note that the community surrounding the landfill would prefer 
not to see an expansion.

Our feedback…
The concern is one of other municipalities being allowed to bring waste to our 
landfill.  If Council is the ultimate decision maker on whether another municipality is 
allowed to use our landfill, we request:

● That there be in place some kind of Policy and/or By-Law that other 
municipalities must adhere to London’s diversion criteria and that Council 
cannot override this criteria for any such dumping purpose ie - financial. 


